Greg Higginbotham —

From: Jo Ann <joann@cantontourism.com>

Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 1:53 PM

To: Greg Higginbotham

Cc: Jo Ann

Subject: FW: Courthouse Square - Estimate and Outline of Maintenance
CAUTION! External Content. Please use caution when opening

attachmehts and links. Do not provide your username and password if
requested.

Greg, here is the email that you requested for the planting of the flower pots on the courthouse grounds. Lori
Shepperd lives downtown Canton and walks the square three times a day many days. As you will read below, she
loves the square and wants to help with beautifcation. She is asking if she can personally buy plants, soil, etc, at
no cost to the County. The Tourism Office is going to help with this as well. Please advise if we can move forward
with this process. We have many events coming up for May and summer and wold love to have this completed.
Thank you so much for all of your help.

This is from Lori.
Hi Joann -

Thank you for all you do and for helping me muddle my way through this. I really love Canton, and
the Courthouse grounds could really be beautiful. It has so much potential and with all the wedding
venues in this area it could really shine, not to mention bring in new shoppers to the area, if we step
up our game.

Thanks, Lori

Lori Sheppard, Paralegal

Montgomery McGraw, PLLC

P.O. Box 1039

151 W. Peace Street

Canton, MS 39046

Telephone: 601-859-3616

Facsimile: 601-859-3622
Isheppard@montgomerymegraw.com



